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ACFR Fiscal

From: Donna Guirate
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 10:00 AM
To: ACFR Fiscal
Subject: FW: Bunker Gear PO
Attachments: image001.png; image008.png; image009.png; image010.png; image011.png; 

image012.png; image013.png; Bennett Fire Products PO 2022-475.pdf

Good morning Brooke, 
 
It does not appear that the carryforward was included in our current year’s POR.  We can input a change order to 
increased the POR by the following amounts: 
 

$35,616 from FY21 carryforward 
$2500 for the newly created Assistant Chief position 
$38,116 total increase 

 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please let me know.   সহ঺঻ 
 
Thank you, 
Donna Guirate 
 

 

Donna Guirate  
Senior Administrative Assistant, Office Hours: M-TH, 0700-1700 
Fire Rescue 
911 SE 5th St • Gainesville • FL • 32601 
352-384-3125 (office) • 352-214-4263 (mobile) 

           

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail  
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 

From: Kevin D. Rulapaugh  
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 7:46 AM 
To: ACFR Fiscal <acfrfiscal@alachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Donna Guirate <dguirate@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Re: Bunker Gear PO 
 
This po includes the carryover from last year for the gear that is delayed, correct? 

Kevin D. Rulapaugh 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Jan 24, 2022, at 06:46, ACFR Fiscal <acfrfiscal@alachuacounty.us> wrote: 

  
Good morning Kevin, 
  
Please see the following purchased order attached above for Bennett Fire. 
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If you have any additional questions, please let me know. Thank you. 
  
Respectfully, 
Brooke Sloan 
  
  
  

 

 
ACFR Fiscal  
Fire Rescue 
911 SE 5th ST • Gainesville • FL • 32601 
352-384-3101 (office) 

   

   

   

   

   

 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail  
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 

From: Kevin D. Rulapaugh <krulapaugh@AlachuaCounty.US>  
Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 7:33 PM 
To: ACFR Fiscal <acfrfiscal@alachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Donna Guirate <dguirate@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Fw: Bunker Gear PO 
  

  

  

Donna,  

  

Can you please send me a copy of the Bennett Fire Products PO for FY22? 

 

 Kevin D. Rulapaugh  
District Chief 
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Fire Rescue 
911 SE 5th ST • Gainesville • FL • 32601 
352-384-3101 (office) • 352-215-9712 (mobile) 

   

   

   

   

   

 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail  
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 
  


